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Alameda County Public Works Agency Announces Hesperian Boulevard 
Corridor Improvement Project 

Unincorporated Alameda County – The Hesperian Boulevard Corridor Improvement 
Project between the 1-880 overcrossing (near Embers Way) and A Street kicked off in 
October 2020 and is scheduled to be completed in Fall 2022. Work will take place Monday 
through Friday, between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Construction is being 
alternated between the westbound and eastbound directions. During construction, 
motorist may experience detours and minor traffic delays. 

When completed, the project will beautify and revitalize the Hesperian Corridor with an 
inviting streetscape. Major improvements along Hesperian Boulevard are designed to 
benefit motorist, residents, businesses, pedestrians, and bicyclists.  

 
Project Features

 
The Hesperian Boulevard Corridor Improvement Project is a part of the Alameda County 
Public Works Agency’s (ACPWA) Capital Improvement Program. ACPWA strives to enhance 
the quality of life for the residents and businesses of Alameda County by providing safe and 
accessible public infrastructure, including roadways, bridges and flood control facilities. For 
more information, visit the website at www.acpwa.org, call the construction hotline at 
(510) 670-5591 or email info@acpwa.org. 
 

### 

• Widened Sidewalks with 
Aesthetic Elements 

• Class II Buffered Bicycle Lanes 
with Green Pavement 
Treatments 

• Community Gateway Features 
• High Visibility Crosswalk 

Treatments 
 

• Fiber Optic Conduit 
• Roadway and Pedestrian Lighting 
• Pavement Rehabilitation 
• Transit Priority System 
• Adaptive Traffic Signal Control 

Technology 
• Streetscape 
• Artwork 
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